
Aloha La Pietra ‘Ohana,

The holiday season is a time to celebrate joy, gratitude, and the connections that bring us
together. At La Pietra – Hawai‘i School for Girls, we are reminded daily of the energy,
kindness, and collaboration that make our community so special.

As we reflect on the past year, we are filled with appreciation for the moments that define
our school—the curiosity and discovery in our classrooms, the spirit of teamwork, and the
countless acts of aloha that unite us.

Click to watch a heartfelt holiday message from our Head of School, Jennifer Grems, as
she shares her reflections on this meaningful season and her hopes for the year ahead.

From all of us at La Pietra, we wish you and your loved ones a holiday season filled with
warmth, laughter, and cherished memories—and a New Year full of promise and
possibility.

Warmest Aloha,

La Pietra – Hawai‘i School for Girls

La Pietra - Hawai'i School for Girls
2933 Poni Moi Road, Honolulu, HI 96815

T: 808.922.2744 | F: 808.923.4514
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